
Examples of Non=-Sensitive Materials Concerning the Assassination 

Which Are Currently Withheld from Public Access by the Los Angeles 

Police Department 

ll. 

12. 

13. 

The physical dimensions of the room and fixtures at the 
location of the assassination, and of adjacent rooms, 

A prosecution chart showing the estimated locations of 

crime scene eyewitnesses at the time of the shooting. 

The file guide to the police investigatory record of the 
assassination and the index to the official ten—volume 
report on the case. 

The return on the June 5, 1968 search warrant on Sirhan 
Sirhan's car, 

Interview information concerning the crime collected from 
hotel employees and guests and Kennedy campaign workers. 

1700 photographs concerning the case assembled by the police 
and promised to be made partially accessible in 1975. 

The charts and supporting informaticn compiled by police 
concerning Sirhan Sirhan's movements in the weeks prior 
to the shooting, 

The property reports for the 155 items of booked evidence 
in the case, along with chain of possession records, 

The transcript of Sirhan Sirhan's original taped interview 
with police on the morning of the assassination. 

Documentation concerning the crime scene reconstructions 

which occurred in June and November of 1968, and the official 
crime scene re-examination of December 18, 1975. 

Documentary material collected and referenced during the 
1971 Police Board of Inquiry examination relating to 
physical evidence practices during the assassination in- 
vestigation, 

Records concerning the official re-questioning and crime 
scene re-enactment of an eyewitness to the shooting in 

1977. 

Summary, descriptive and analytical information concerning 

crime-scene photographs taken by police.



14, 

15. 

16. 

17. 

18, 

19. 

20. 

21. 

22. 

23. 

24, 

25. 

Information concerning Sirhan Sirhan's attitudes; opinions 
and mental state during the three years prior to the shooting. 

Personnel involved in crime scene examinations and records 
of official deliberations and conclusions on crime-scene 
issues during the eight weeks following the shooting, 

Information on hotel security arrangements and guard loca- 
tions and activities on the night of the shooting. 

Interviews and observations from the 75 eyewitnesses listed 
by police as having been present in the Ambassador Hotel 
pantry when the shooting occurred, 

Official diagrams or records giving locations of all sus- 
pected bullet holes at the scene of the shooting, 

Police radio logs or transcripts for the first twenty-four 
hours after the assassination, 

Investigative material concerning witnesses and suspects in 
the assassination who are no longer living. 

Video and audio material from the evening and morning of the 
shooting which was obtained by the police department from 
news organizations and private individuals, 

Official reports from the crime scene investigation at the 
Ambassador Hotel which occurred immediately following the 
crime, 

The records of a fingerprint check performed on the truck 

of a suspect alleged to have been associated with Sirhan 
shortly prior to the shooting, 

Police records concerning all guns present or drawn in the 
vicinity of the shooting at the time it occurred. 

Identification of the keys found in Sirhan's pocket and car 
after the assassination,


